
 

08 July, 2020 
Dear Sunil  
 
 
It is with great pleasure that I send an enclosed copy of the International Training Center (ITC) 
Agreement for Jawaharlal Nehru Medical College.  We are very pleased that you wish to 
renew your AHA ITC agreement.   
 
Usually the duration of agreement is for a duration of two years, but considering your personal 
contribution to the AHAs mission of saving more lives, we have decided to renew your 
agreement for a period of three years. The AHA leadership is very pleased with the quality of 
work, honesty and assessment and the role you have played as a Regional Faculty (RF) of the 
AHA. 
  
This agreement is a standard training agreement for the American Heart Association (AHA). 
The AHA Legal department has had the agreement examined by our outside counsel in your 
country who has deemed it acceptable for use in your country. The AHA Legal department will 
not change or alter this agreement in any form. 
  
We look forward to many years working together in delivering American Heart Association 
lifesaving courses. We want to thank you for your patience with this process. 
 
We look forward to many years of continuing work together in delivering American Heart 
Association lifesaving courses.  We want to thank you for your patience with our processes. 
  
  
Thank you and have a great day! 
  

 
** On behalf of Chairman and president of the American Heart Association 

 






